
 

May 16, 2022 

To whom it may concern 

 

Company: Japan Securities Finance Co., Ltd. 

Representative Executive Officer & President: Shigeki Kushida 

(Code No. 8511, TSE Prime) 

Contact: Kentaro Hibi, General Manager, Corporate Governance Office 

        (E-mail : info@jsf.co.jp) 

 

 

Notice Regarding Disclosure of Information Based on TCFD Recommendations 

 

 

Japan Securities Finance Co., Ltd. (hereinafter “JSF”) has announced climate-related financial 

disclosures on its website, including the impact of climate change on the Group's business 

activities in accordance with the TCFD（Task Force on Climate-related Financial Disclosures） 

recommended framework. 

As a company that is responsible for securities markets infrastructure, JSF believes that 

realizing a sustainable global environment is crucial to the continuation of our business 

activities, and we recognize climate change as a key issue our business. 

JSF is working to improve the disclosure of climate-related information and promote 

environmentally conscious business activities so that we can contribute to the realization of a 

sustainable society. 

 

(Website) 

https://www.jsf.co.jp/english/ir/tcfd/ 

 

End 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is the English translation of the document originally written in Japanese for non-Japanese 
convenience. Although Japan Securities Finance intends  to  faithfully translate the Japanese-
written documents into English version, the accuracy and correctness of translation are not 
guaranteed, so you are kindly encouraged to refer to the original Japanese version of the 
document. 

 


